Planning application comment was submitted on the17 April 2024 12:08 PM
The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Jack Palmer

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: This ecological cost of this development is unacceptably high. We are in an ecological and
environmental crisis. The meadows are home to deeply threatened species, some of which are at risk of
disappearing entirely in the coming decades from the UK including curlew, skylark, wigeon, shoveler, teal,
mallard, peregrine, merlin, greenshank, redshank, black-tailed godwit, snipe, lapwing and common sandpiper. To
list the plant, mammal and insect species that would be lost would fill the entire remainder of this short comment
box.

| also have deep concerns about the lack of flood mitigation. This development would seem destined for
inevitably flooding during this century which would impose an unacceptable burden on future residents and
governments who would be saddled with the cost of future efforts to limit the damage wrought by flooding.

91.1% of England is undeveloped land. This is manifestly the wrong location for this development. The site
should continue to be enjoyed by local people as a location for relaxation and recreation amidst wildlife for
generations to come.
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Their contact details are as follows:
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Greater London

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: No

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240422
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